
Information Item 
 

Date: December 10, 2019 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Aaron King, Director of Planning and Development Services 

Subject:   
 

Presentation on Temporary Signage 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective:  No 

Strategic Plan Action Item:  No 

Key Work Item:  No 

 

Over the past several months, the City has seen an increase in the amount of temporary signage 

located on both private property and within the public right-of-way.  As the amount of temporary 

signage has increased, staff has received several questions about the City’s enforcement ability 

and policies.  Staff will be on hand at the December 10th CD/H/GG Committee meeting to 

provide a presentation about this matter.  

 

 


